
Manakau School Matters… 

March 24, 2021   Term 1,  Week 8 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
Thursday March 25 

 Touch Rugby Otaki 

Tuesday March 30 

 Otaki Rural Sports Athletics 

Wednesday March 31 

 School photos 

Friday April 2  - Tuesday April 6 

 Easter Weekend 

Friday April 16 

 Last day of school for Term 1 

 Finish at 3. 

Monday May 3 

 First day back at school for Term 2 

 

 
Otaki Rural Sports Group Athletics 

On Tuesday 30th of March, we will be 
taking a team of students to the 
Interschool Athletics competition.  The 
Kereru and Huia teachers have sent 
out permission slips and requests for transport for 
the children who will be attending.  Any 
questions? - please ask your child’s class 
teacher. 

 

School Photos  - Wednesday March 31 

This year we are trialling ordering your child’s photos 
online.  Leaflets have been sent home.  If you would 
like a Siblings form, please ask at the office.  Siblings 
photos will start by 9am so please ensure you are 
ready on time. 

R E M I N D E R S 

 

 Board of Trustees nomination forms have 
been sent to all eligible voters.  If you are 
wanting to nominate yourself or someone else 
and your form has not arrived in the post, 
please speak with office Deb.   Nominations 
forms can be put in the box in the office or 
posted back to the school by Friday April 9. 

 

 Touch Rugby Otaki tomorrow, Thursday 
March 25,  at the Otaki Domain, for the 
students who have returned their forms.  

3.30pm Year 1/2 and 3/4 games. 

4.00pm Year 5/6 and 7/8 games. 

 

 Lockdown Procedure supply list.  Please can 

everyone provide a named, non perishable item 

your child is happy to eat cold, utensils if 

required and a bottle of water.  This can be left 

either at the office or your child’s class.  We are 

aiming to have these items before the school 

holidays, thank you. 

 Kawa Kawa Balm.   Available for $5 from the 
school office.  This is made by Team Korimako. 

 

 School Lunches are available from Manakau 
Store.  Base rate $5.  The store is open from 
6am-6pm.  Cell 021 117 8878  or email 
gate28Sonya@hotmail.com 

 
 We have order forms at the office for school 

hoodies in time for winter if anyone would like 
to order one. 

Thank you Manakau School Parents 
What amazing parents we have at our school.  Yesterday, with traffic being disrupted, so many people 
arranged to have their children picked up by other friends and family.  Offers came in from parents with 
spare seats if needed, to deliver children home etc etc.  Thank you everyone.  Overall it was a smooth 
process.   
This does highlight the need to have emergency supplies (attached and above) kept at school for your 
child/ren.  We never know if or when these could come in handy. 
 
Do you have the SkoolLoop app on your phone?  Are you connected to the school through SeeSaw?  
We sent messages out to all parents via these forms of contact as soon as we realised the traffic was 
going to affect the end of the school day pickups. 



Personal    Best   Always 

 

 
 

 

Korimako Café 
(The journey continues) 

 
As a follow up to our successful café we would like to put together a community recipe book. 
Each week we will ask for you to share a favourite recipe for our book.  Recipes can be set to school or emailed 
to Rachael@manakau.school.nz 
Chris@manakau.school.nz 
Office@manakau.school.nz 
 

This week’s theme:  Baking  
(cakes, muffins, slices, biscuits etc). 
 
Wk 9 -  Vegetables recipes (any recipe that uses veges) 
Wk 10 -  Main meal (meat or fish etc) 
 
Term 2 
Wk 1 -  Sweets (dessert) 
Wk 2 -  Soups 
Wk 3 -  Salads and sides 



Phone:  06 3626791,  Cell: 027 6270 386,  E-mail:office@manakau.school.nz,  www.manakau.school.nz 

Childcare needed for Monday and Tuesdays to 

care for two pre schoolers. Please contact Hayley 

on 021529974 . 

Auditions! Chitty Chitty Bang Bang Jr 
  
Do you have a young person aged 9-14 who 
loves to perform? Then "Jazz Hands Up" 
because Pop Up Musical Theatre is preparing 
to present a fabulous 2021 performance of 
Chitty Chitty Bang Bang Jr to be performed at 
the gorgeous Kapiti Performing Arts Centre in 
August 2021! 
  
This is a great opportunity to learn, grow and 
perform with other talented Kapiti kids. The 
team at Pop Up Musical Theatre had fun 
bringing together last year's performance of 
Into The Woods Jr in 2020 and can't wait to do 
it again! 
  
AUDITIONS: 28 March 2021, 2pm at Te Horo 
School.  Email our Directors:    
jacquisimpson.nz@gmail.com or 
sarah@ontrackevents.co.nz for an Audition 
Information Pack and Forms. Audition times 
must be booked. 
 
 
 

The Arts Society in Bath Street in Levin has a 
special painting event on and we would like you 
to join in. 

The event is FREE.  
You don’t need to be a skilled painter.  

You get a free lunch. 
 

This event is on Saturday April 10 starting at 
12.30 with lunch and a chat about what to paint 
on the big boards.  The children will do 1 board 
and the parents will do another.  In April the 
Council will publicly display the boards for all the 
community to see. 

Email Marilyn on ceconfidential@gmail.com or 
Sandy on sandybuck0@gmail.com 

Gardener Wanted:  Clear up 1/2 acre section. 

Will involve shrub trimming and weeding. 

Phone 06 362 6181. 

 

Cleaner wanted: 
For 2-3 hours a week in Manakau. 

022 093 2593 or  taramjackson@hotmail.com 

 

Cleaner wanted: 

For house in Manakau.   1 hour a week. Please 

contact Maria on 027 664 4316. 

 
 

 

 Horowhenua Hockey Association 

 
Saturday 17th April  

10am – 2pm  

Lollie Scramble  

Bake Sale  

Giant Hungry Hippo’s  

Beat the Goalie  

Sausage Sizzle $1  

And lots more fun and games  

Halliwell Hockey Turf  
Adkin Avenue  

Levin 

Nothing inspires 

Cleanliness 

more than an 

unexpected 

guest. 
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